
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Perdomo Family 
World Reach Missionaries in Honduras, Central America 

March 2021 

This 2021 has begun with new expectations and opportunities to serve the Lord and His people. We thank God for 
each of you and your support for the work that the Lord has entrusted us. We pray that this year will be a great 
blessing for each of you and your families. Grace to you and peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ. 
We want to share recent details of the occupations of each member of our family. We hope they bless you richly. 

 Alan 

After months and months of hard work and research, I have the privilege to announce that I 
have turned in the first copy of my doctoral dissertation. Praise the Lord! One of my advisers 
said that it was remarkable for me to finish this work amidst this special and unique 
circumstances with the quarantine and a pandemic. Having completed this step, I just only 
have a couple of smaller steps to complete my PhD degree. We rejoice as a family in 
completing this goal that will be a tool to serve the Lord in a more effective way. Thank you so 
much for your support and prayer in my behalf. Please, pray for me, especially around March 
11th and 12th, since I will be taking my general exam in those two days (8 hours each day). 

Dorys 

God has allowed us to use the quarantine time to give impulse to a prayer ministry for 
families and individuals, using WhatsApp as a communication medium. Each member of 
a group of five sisters from our church let the others know when there is a special need 
and they make a group call to communicate with the person in need (normally a lady). 
We pray and encourage her using Bible texts and words of wisdom and love. Praise the 
Lord for this ministry. Also, I have been asked to write a book on “How to Pastor 
Women Effectively” for the Joy of Service Women’s Ministry. Thank you for your 
prayers and support on our behalf. 

Kristian 

For the grace of God, I have started my final graduation project, which consist in a 
machine that they can put in the entrance of stores and malls. It will measure the 
temperature of each person, then will release the proper amount of sanitizing gel for 
the hands, and will count the number of people inside of the store, to meet the 
standards of biosafety. My counselor said that this has a good potential to be used by 
many companies. Please pray, so I can finish strong my college career, and for God’s 
perfect plans for me. 

Kyrien 

I have been in school via Google Meet, using our regular schedule. As you can imagine, at 
the end of the day, I am tired. The upside of this, is that I have the opportunity to ask my 
parents about some perspectives and opinions from my classmates and teachers. They 
help me to see a biblical perspective on some subjects. I wanted to share with you the joy 
of my sixteenth birthday. We had a virtual meeting with my grandmother, my aunt and 
Kristian who live in San Pedro Sula. We had a special food, which my mom reheated, just 
for biosafety, and a chocolate cake. Then, we had a virtual movie session with several 
friends and then I attended the youth service at church. It was a special day, even in the 
midst of this crisis. 


